
Letter ID: 916921

August 19, 2014

Josefina D Villarreal, CPA
Josefina D. Villarreal, CPA 
710 Buffalo St. #414
Corpus Christi, TX 78401 

Dear Ms. Villarreal:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on August 18, 2014 the Texas Society of CPAs 2014-15 Peer Review
Committee accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your
next review is June 30, 2017. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and
submitted to the administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Jerry L. Cross, CPA
Director, Peer Review
jcross@tscpa.net 800 428-0272 

cc: Gerald Dwain Nelson

Firm Number: 70003774 Review Number 357657


